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SUMMARY OF OBJECTION        
    

 

Objection 
Letter 

Objection Officer Comment Recommendation 

 
Objector 
1 
 
 

The objector to the draft 
Traffic Regulation Order 
considers that there is not a 
problem with the existing 
layout of the High Street and 
that people are used to the 
conditions that prevail there 
at the moment. The objector 
feels that the proposed 
changes will create problems 
for people wanting to stop 
and pop into the shops and 
for businesses to load and 
unload. The objector 
requested that the High 
Street is left as it is, as 
people are used to it.  
 

The proposals have 
been put forward to 
improve conditions for 
pedestrians and 
enhance economic 
vitality of the High 
Street. The width of the 
road has been reduced 
to accommodate the 
new footway on the 
western side of the road 
where one does not 
currently exist. 
Therefore, the proposed 
changes to the existing 
parking arrangements 
are vital to prevent 
vehicles parking in the 
pay and display space 
and blocking the flow of 
traffic in the High Street. 

Not to uphold the 
objection and to 
implement the Order 
as advertised. 

 


